From: IPART

To: Water Mailbox
Subject: FW: Wastewater Service
Date: Thursday, 19 June 2025 6:04:27 PM

Attachments:

From:
Sent: Thursday, 19 June 2025 3:53 PM
To: IPART <ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Wastewater Service

You don't often get email from_Leam why this is important

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.]

Dear Sir,

Q1 response:

| believe that Hawkesbury Residents should be separate from Sydney Water and pay
their own bills.

Q2 response

We do not want development of Western Sydney to use our existing capacity at all.
Places such as Marsden Park, Kellyville, Box Hill, Hills of Carmel, and Vineyard,
already have constraints upon them, for their future expansion. The upgraded
wastewater services in the Hawkesbury should be kept for future developments of
Hawkesbury Residents. This includes Industrial, Residential (including granny flats)
and Commercial properties.

The last thing we need is more waste water going west from all the new
developments in Blacktown and the Hills districts. The Hawkesbury River and South
Creek are already impacted from its own wastewater. Luckily the Hawkesbury
Residents built and designed their treatment plants for their future and growth. At the
time Sydney Water was not interested in building these important facilities, to allow
for their growth, then and now.

Regards,






